
 

 

 Fenstanton and Hilton Primary School and Nursery 

Newsletter:  May, 6th 2022 

A message from the Headteacher: 

 

We have had a very busy 

short week in school this 

week. We have enjoyed the 

sunshine and many different 

activities! There was a real 

highlight yesterday when the 

Year 3 and 4 children took 

part in their Bikeability 

sessions on the playground. 

Engagement has high and 

behaviour was really positive. 

Thank you for the support 

from home, and to Mrs 

Howard for managing the 

administration of everything 

to ensure as many children as 

possible could take part. 

 

We are ending the week with 

two discos this afternoon. 

What an exciting prospect for 

the children after the lack of 

events like this over the last 

couple of years! The PTA are 

leading on this event, with 

support from school staff. 

Thank you to all of those 

making this event possible for 

the children. 

 

Next week our Year 6 children 

will be sitting their Key Stage 2 

assessments. These take place 

each morning from Monday – 

Thursday. Please ensure 

children in these year groups 

are well-rested and on time 

for school next week. There is 

the offer of a SATs breakfast 

for the children.; they are 

welcome in school from 

8.30am from Monday – 

Thursday, where they can 

have something to eat and 

settle into a calm 

environment. Best wishes to 

all involved. 

 

I hope you all have a great 

weekend and enjoy the 

warmer weather. 

 

Best wishes, 

Richard Martin 

 
Other News/Reminders: 
A reminder that the Vision 

Screening Year R & Year 1 will 

be taking place on Friday, 13th 

May.   

 

The Pre-School is 

hosting an Open 

Afternoon on Tuesday 

10th May from 4.30pm-5.30pm 

for prospective 

parents.  Anyone with a child 

approaching Pre-School age is 

welcome.  We accept children 

from 3 years old and you can 

reserve your child’s place from 

2 years old.  

 

To register your interest or for 

further information, please 

email Rebecca at 

fenstantonpreschool@fenstan

ton.cambs.sch.uk 

 

Attached Cambridgeshire 

County Constabulary  

Newsletter. 

Dates for the Diary 2022  
 
Y6 SATS Week - 9th- 12th May 
 
Pre-School Open Afternoon – 
Tuesday, 10th May 
 
Vision Screening for YR&Y1 – 
Friday, 13th May 
 
Child Measurement Mop Up 
Session – Thursday, 19th May 
(for children that were absent 
the first time ONLY) 
 
Y6 Bush Craft Days and 
Overnight Camp - Thursday 
26th & Friday 27th May 
(overnight camp on 
Thursday 26th May).  Letter 
to follow. 
 
Half Term – Monday 30th 
May - Friday, 3rd June  
 
Summer Term Closes on  
Friday, 22nd July 
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